BBONS

SBR3ARERS

. Thank You!

October 6, 2014

Dear Mr. Canning:

On behalf of over 1400 Cardinal Gibbons Student and their Teachers
and Coaches, we want to personally thank you for your most generous
donation to the 2014 Cardinal Gibbons High School Family Association
Golf Tournament. Your commitment is sincerely appreciated.

As this is the only fundraiser that supports Student enrichment, your
generosity enables the program to grow and to allow more and more
students to participate.

Thank you again for your generous support.

Gratefuﬂy,

2014 CGFA Golf Tournament Committee Members



